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April Monthly Meeting

The Club's April monthly meeting was held April 27th. In attendance were: VA7LEH, VE7YEE, VE7TDNK, VE7RG,
VE7TBP, VE7THZF, and VE7RBE. The discussion was wide-ranging and thoughtful.

Highlights include:

¢ keeping the Tuesday morning net at the same date and time

get your IGA cards from VA7GRK

grant applications

preparations for installing the club's UHF repeater at the Robert's Creek Fire Hall

we will forgo field day this year and focus on preparations for doing radio communications for the Puddle
Jumper Classic race

The AGM is May 25th.
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